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ITEM TITLE:
Federal Lobbying Priorities Report

SUBMITTED BY: Mark Detter, City Manager, and Roxanne Murphy, Assistant City Manager

FISCAL NOTES:

Expenditure Required: N/A
Unencumbered Balance: N/A
Funding Source: N/A

RECOMMENDATION:

Receive and File.

SUMMARY STATEMENT:

Stratton Edwards of the Capitol Hill Group will be here on August 17, 2021 to meet with City Council.
Attached are the Federal priorities Mr. Edwards has been working on with Assistant City Manager
and City Manager.
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